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Week of September 22 Recap What We Are Learning this Week

This week we learned all 
about our senses! Students 
rotated through stations 
where they sorted pictures 
according to which sense they 
would use. They also created 
fun crafts—“ear” hats for 
hearing and a textured hand 
for touch. For sight, we read 
Brown Bear, Brown Bear, 
What Do You See? We will 
continue exploring our senses 
next week.
In addition, we practiced 
literacy and math skills, 
including syllabication, 
rhyming, counting, and 
patterning.

 Our Senses Adventure Continues!
This week, we’ll be exploring the senses of taste and smell. 
To help us with our activities, we’re asking each child to 
bring their favorite type of apple to school on Monday. We’ll 
use the apples for some fun hands-on learning, including 
making applesauce! Students will get to taste, smell, and 
enjoy the experience together.

 Math Fun with Shapes
We’re continuing our shape exploration! Students will 
practice recognizing and describing shapes in different ways. 
To make it even more fun, we’ll be creating an art project 
using shapes.

 CIRCLE Progress Monitoring
Our CIRCLE assessments are finished! Results were sent 
home in Tuesday folders. If you didn’t see them, please let us 
know. These assessments are just one way we track growth. 
We’ll also be keeping an eye on progress through everyday 
learning, stations, and group activities throughout the year.

 Upcoming Events
 October 8: Wear Blue – National Stop Bullying Day
 October 9: Fall Pictures
 October 22: Wear Orange
 October 24: Trunk or Treat – 6:00 to 8:00 PM 
                     Bonus fun: There will be a prize for the grade level 

that brings in the most candy
 October 27–31: Red Ribbon Week
 October 30: 50th Day of School (get ready for some 50s 
fun!) October 31: Character Parade 

Trunk or Treat – Friday, October 24
We are so excited to invite all students, 
family members, and friends to join us 
for this fun event! To help make it 
successful, we are asking students to
bring in bags of individually wrapped 

candy. You may begin sending candy starting 
Monday, October 6.

Bonus fun: There will be a prize for the 
grade level that brings in the most candy

Daily Reminders:
Water Bottle & Snack: Please send a non-spillable water bottle and a dry, non-messy snack with your 
child each day.
Label Personal Items: Be sure to label jackets, water bottles, lunch boxes, and other belongings. Many 
students have identical items, and labeling helps us return lost items quickly.
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